
 
 

March Newsletter  
Parents- 

Our class is enjoying our Baby Animal theme! Spring pictures turned out 

fabulous      

 

Important Reminders:  

*Spring Conferences will be in April. More info to come! 

 

*Just a reminder on days when the school needs to have a late start due to 

weather (10 am), we will NOT have Preschool 3 class. If the public school cancels 

due to weather, we will also close. 

 

Theme: Baby Animals 

• Number Recognition (1-10) 

• Uppercase and lowercase recognition (Aa, Gg, Qq) 

• Colors and Shapes (Orange, Oval) 

• Tracing/Writing our names (please also work on this at home) 

• How to hold our pencils, crayons, scissors, and markers (also work on this at 

home) 

• Learning the days of the week/months of the year 

 

We will also focus on: 

• How Babies Change 

• Keeping Babies Safe  

 

Upcoming Dates and Events: 

• Mar. 8 Spring Pictures 

• Mar. 12 Happy Birthday, Vivienne!  

• Mar. 16 St. Patrick’s Day- Wear Green 

 



Please if you have any concerns, call, text, Dojo, or email me☺ 

 

Have a Blessed Day, 

 

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

618.509.0027 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com 
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